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As a former entertainment industry worker in California, I know first hand how much it 

will benefit Oregonians of all stripes if we made it easier and more advantageous for 

film & TV production to happen here in Oregon. And during these challenging times, 

let's help Oregon become a haven for the arts as it will not only better the lives of 

Oregonians, but of all Americans. 


